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LOCAL PEACE GRANTS 
 

Closing dates: 30 April and 15th September 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Applications are invited for grants up to $1,000 to 
assist with non-violent local peace work anywhere 
within Aotearoa-New Zealand. 



 Applicants need not be Quakers. 



 Preference is given to work which is new and/or 
innovative in content - a one-off occasion (constructing 
a mobile peace stall; printing/ advertising; inter-faith 
peace conference; peace/green fair; non-violence 
training day) or for a longer project (eg. restorative 
justice; a new organisation) 



 Grants are decided in May and September each year 
 
 

Application forms/enquiries: 
Local Peace Grants, 

c/o QPSANZ 
 

  50 Glenross Street, Glenross, Dunedin 9011, or  
  email: stephodufresne@gmail.com  
 

 
At http://www.quaker.org.nz you will find further information about 
Quakers. 
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